
HOPE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES

NEWSLETTER

Easter Pause Day | Monday 18th March

Year R trip | Thursday 21st March | Longdown
Farm

Year 2 trip | Monday 25th March | Seacity Museum 

Last day of Spring Term | Thursday 28th March |
Normal finish times for all

This week the children have been thinking
about the value of Contentment, which is
deciding to be happy with what you’ve got.
They have thought about the differences
between ‘wants’ and ‘needs’ and also about
how in the Bible it says that God cares for us
and will provide what we need when we
need it. It has also been World Book Day and
International Women’s Day!
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8th March 2024

CHRISTIAN VALUE OF
THE FORTNIGHT

 LOVELY HAT 

Well done to all of our Lovely Hat
winners!

 WORLD BOOK DAY 

Many thanks to everyone for
joining in with World Book Day!
We had a wonderful time
enjoying books together.

Creators - Ilan
Trailblazers - Eden
Innovators - Arusha
Discoverers - Carys
Green Adventurers - Nma
Blue Adventurers - Naza
Explorers - James
Pioneers - Henryk



LATENESS

SAFEGUARDING CORNER

Please remember to contact us before 9.15am if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.
 You can use the ParentMail app, call 02380 385122 or email southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT GOOD ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY ARE IMPORTANT
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Principal: Mr Steve Wright

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE MATTERS!

Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton SO14 1NF
TEL: 02380 385122    EMAIL: southampton@hopecommunityschool.org

Website: www.hopecommunityschool.org
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Week beginning 26th February 2024

Creators children late
Trailblazers children late
Innovators children late
Discoverers children late
Blue Adventurers late
Green Adventurers late
Explorers children late
Pioneers children late
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Last week there were 27 instances of lateness by 23 children.
That means 7 hours and 30 minutes of learning time was lost.

This week we have linked our
safeguarding section with books!
Spending time enjoying books with
your children is a wonderful positive
bonding process. Here is the World
Book Day charity’s poster which is
titled “Read Your Own Way:”
Remember that libraries are a great
resource and so is the World Book Day
website:
https://www.worldbookday.com/


